


 

When: Tuesday, May 25, 2021

Open house: 4 - 6 p.m.

Online: nflroads.com/COH

By Phone: (914) 614-3221         
Access code: 951-412-056

In person: FDOT Urban Office      
2198 Edison Avenue

Jacksonville, FL 32204

ABOUT THE PROJECT

Southside Boulevard (State Road 115) at 
Gate Parkway Intersection Improvements 

Jacksonville, Duval County, Florida        
FIN# 441372-1DISTRICT TWO

HYBRID OPEN HOUSE

Project documents and presentations are now available for review at nflroads.com/COH. FDOT staff and 
consultants will be available from 4 to 6 p.m. to answer questions about the project. There will not be a formal 

presentation at the open house.

Proposed improvements include:

 Adding a northbound and southbound auxiliary lane on Southside Boulevard between Butler Boulevard   
(SR 202) and Gate Parkway

 Adding a third westbound to southbound left turn lane on Gate Parkway
 Adding a second northbound to eastbound right turn lane on Southside Boulevard
 Rerouting southbound to eastbound left turns from Southside Boulevard to Gate Parkway to a new 

signalized intersection approximately 500 feet south of Gate Parkway
 Rerouting all approaching traffic from Gate Parkway West to a new signalized intersection approximately 

500 feet south of Gate Parkway
 Adjusting the phasing and cycle length of the existing traffic signal at Southside Boulevard and Gate 

Parkway

Watson Civil Construction Inc. was selected to complete this $7.4 million project, which is expected to begin in 
summer 2021 with completion in fall 2022, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family 
status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or who require translation 
services (free of charge) should contact Daryl Goss at (386) 984-5392 at least seven days prior to the open house. 


